
 

Accessibility Advisory Committee 
  

Meeting Date: June 13, 2024 

 
  
FROM: Oakville Transit 
  
DATE: June 4, 2024 
  
SUBJECT: Oakville Transit Five-Year Business Plan 
  
LOCATION: Town Wide 

  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
That the presentation and information pertaining to preparation of the Oakville 
Transit Five Year Business Plan be received.  

 

KEY FACTS: 
The following are key points for consideration with respect to this item: 

 Oakville Transit retained HDR consulting team to prepare the Oakville 
Transit Five-Year Business Plan. Work on the plan commenced in 2023.  

 Key drivers for change include community growth, provincial, regional and 
local initiatives, as well as customer feedback.  

 Preparation of the plan has included research, engaging with stakeholders, 
and aligning with other work underway, including the Town’s Transportation 
Master plan study, in addition to work underway across the Greater Toronto 
and Hamilton Area by other agencies such as Metrolinx and the Province of 
Ontario.  

 Two rounds of public consultation have occurred: in November 2023 and in 
March/April 2024. Both rounds of consultation included in person drop in 
events, as well as an online survey.  

 Staff from HDR will present an overview of the Five-Year Business Plan to 
the members of the AAC for their review and comment.  

 The final plan will be presented to Council in the fall of 2024.  
 

 
 
 
Prepared and Submitted by: 
Joanne Phoenix 
Manager, Planning and Administrative Services 
Oakville Transit 

 


